Dear Parent/Guardian,
 
     It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas, and Santa’s Secret Shop is back at Holy Family! As most things, the shop will run a little differently to meet safety and social distancing requirements, so please take some time to read over the process carefully. We will not be having a day for all of the students to come down to the shop and make their lists. Instead, a shopping list, complete with pictures of the items, has been included in this week’s Panther Press as well at the bottom of this email. Your child(ren) brought home a flyer and envelope/shopping list home from school on Friday. You and your child(ren) can do some “online shopping” at home this weekend to make their Christmas list(s). Also, new this year, we will not be accepting cash. Please send in checks only, made payable to Holy Family School. There is no tax included on the items, so you can complete the list together and make the check for the exact amount, or send the check in blank with a “Maximum Amount to spend” clearly written for Santa’s helpers to note. Your child(ren) will bring home the envelope with the check number and total amount for your records. This is always a great experience for the kids, choosing just the “right” gift for those they love, wrapping them, and keeping them a secret (hopefully!) until Christmas! 
 
Thank you so much for your support! 
HFS PTO
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